
Appendix 7 – Harbours Advisory Committee 

The Harbours Advisory Committee met on the 22 November 2023 and set out the 
harbours 2024/25 budget considerations.  The proposals are based on assumptions 
and principles that are consistent with those used for the rest of the Dorset Council 
budget. There are no specific items arising to draw to the attention of Cabinet or 
Council. 
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